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A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been flooded,
salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30 years,
CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has helped
millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has costly
hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I had the report. Vehicle
imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with us and we have a lot
of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant Access. We offer you
unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions. Trusted by millions of
users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to detect mileage rollback?
Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the selling process of used cars.
However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though odometer fraud is difficult to
detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a car from the USA. There are a
few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service History of a Car. How
important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these questions and explains
the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can find the complete
history of service records. Make a VIN Search. Make Model Year. Vehicle History. Vehicle Listing
Details. That's why we never charge last-minute, bogus fees. We believe in treating you
better--we think you should be able to get the right car at the right price without worrying about
fees taking the joy from the ride. Plus, get your car delivered as soon as the next day with our
Touchless Delivery process designed to keep you safe. Auto Boutique is proud to offer
excellent, pre-owned vehicles. With our no haggle pricing policy you can be sure you are
getting the best deal possible on every car as they already discounted and thousands below
market value. Buying a car from us is easy. Give us a call to confirm if we are partnered with
your lender. Visit our web site to fill out an application for a quick and easy approval. Thank you
for considering Auto Boutique for your next vehicle purchase. Check out this gently-used
Toyota Camry we recently got in. Save money at the pump with this fuel-sipping Toyota Camry.
This vehicle won't last long, take it home today. More information about the Toyota Camry: The
Toyota Camry has been America's top-selling passenger car for the past nine years, and for
good reason, as it's known for providing its owners with comfort, economy and reliable service.
But recent styling updates make it even more appealing to buyers. It's strong competition in the
midsize segment thanks to a reputation for quality and value per dollar. This model sets itself
apart with ride quality and V6 and hybrid versions available, impressive interior space. Start
enjoying more time in your new ride and less time at the gas station with this Toyota Camry.
One of the best things about this Toyota Camry is that it has low, low mileage. It's ready for you
to truly break it in. Marked by excellent quality and features with unmistakable refined leather
interior that added value and class to the Toyota Camry XLE. Where do you need to go today?
Just punch it into the on-board navigation system and hit the road. Interesting features of this
model are ride quality and V6 and hybrid versions available, impressive interior space Call now
This one won't last! Whether you have good credit, bad credit, no credit or even in a bankruptcy
or repossession we can help. Call us at or come on in to our Linden, New Jersey showroom and
one of our credit specialists will help you get the vehicle you deserve at a payment you can
afford. All financing subject to lender approval, rates and terms may vary. Any payments listed
are an example and not an offer or guarantee or terms and are subject to lender assessment of
credit,down payment and term. While every reasonable effort is made to ensure the accuracy of
this information, we are not responsible for any errors or omissions contained on these pages.
Please verify any information in question with your sales representative. Come see this Toyota
Camry LE. Its Automatic transmission and Gas I4 2. Comes equipped with: Air Conditioning,
MP3. Audio Input. Whether you're shopping for a new INFINITI or a quality used pre-owned
vehicle you'll receive the same first-class experience from our certified staff of factory trained
specialists. Call us today or visit us at Look at this Toyota Camry SE. This Toyota Camry
features the following options: Whiplash-lessening front seats, Vehicle stability control,
Variable assist pwr rack pinion steering, Unique SofTex sport fabric seat trim, Traction control,
Tire pressure monitor system, Sport-tuned shocks springs, Sport mesh front grille, Smart stop
technology, and Silver interior trim -inc: silver door handle accents. Drive some fun! Ride in

style with this car's fabulous leather seating. Call ASAP! This one won't last long. Premium
'turn-by-turn' navigation system included. What a deal! A perfect cold weather vehicle featuring
heated seats. You'll also love this Camry's rear view camera, convenient keyless entry, ground
effects for that detailed look, satellite ready stereo and security system. This Toyota Camry
comes Factory equipped with an impressive 4cyl, 2. Internet prices are available to everyone.
Recent Arrival! We offer Market Based Pricing so please call to check on the availability of this
vehicle. We will buy your vehicle even if you don't buy ours. See Dealer for Details. It is
equipped with a 6 Speed Automatic transmission. The vehicle is Super White with a Black
interior. It is offered As-Is, extended warranty is available. Contact the dealer for delivery details,
restrictions and costs. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter your
ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery available.
Only show local listings. Year s. Engine Details Transmission Automatic 9, Manual Engine Type
Gas 9, Cylinders 4 cylinders 8, 6 cylinders Fuel Economy. Vehicle Listing Details Recently
added listings. Listings with recent price drops. No accidents. Know The Deal. Price Drop. New
Listing. Showing 1 - 18 out of 10, listings. Overall Consumer Rating. Fast, quiet, and very
comfortable. I traded in a Mini Cooper S Clubman with a manual transmission for this car, as I
wanted something more comfortable, with rear doors, that shifted its own gears and didn't
break as much. I'm into cars, and painfully picky, so I drove the Lexus ES a little cramped and a
lot expensive , the Honda Accord V6 uncomfortable seats , a Toyota Avalon XLE Touring
excellent car, but couldn't justify the premium vs. It's a luxury car in terms of performance and
comfort: It's electric car-quiet around town, the V6 is ridiculously powerful and fast, and the
seats are EXCELLENT, with lots of adjustments and terrific lumbar support. I can get into a
great driving position in about 10 seconds after someone else has driven the car. The
Bridgestones are bumpy for the first few miles after sitting overnight I think because they
develop flat spots , they don't have much grip, and they're noisy. That said, the car's handling
isn't bad It understeers into sharp corners, and you can hear the tires complain, but it works. I
knew that going in and don't mind; I'm middle-aged and I don't race around corners anymore
plus, that's not why you buy a Camry On a related note that nobody talks about, you can shift
the auto transmission manually, and it works really well. Put it in 2 on an entrance ramp, get the
revs up to 3, and stomp on it, and you'd better be holding on tightly. I'll get less than the 25 MPG
combined, and I don't care. The rush of the V6 is well worth it. My plan is to replace the terrible
tires with Michelin Primacy's, drive this thing until it's tired, then give it to my kid so she can
drive it another , miles. I think the car's just an amazing value. They didn't charge me for the
tires, just the labor for mounting and balancing The tires make an enormous difference in the
ride: they're quiet, smooth, and handle much better. Read more. Read less. Sign Up. Although
the Toyota Camry doesn't always finish first in our comparison tests, that hasn't stopped it from
being the best-selling midsize sedan for the past several years. The base 2. Both engines are
mated to a six-speed automatic transmission The hybrid powertrain combines a hp version of
the 2. In a late comparison test , the four-cylinder Camry finished fifth out of six contenders;
ahead of the Chevrolet Malibu and behind the Nissan Altima, Ford Fusion, Honda Accord, and
Volkswagen Passat. While we acknowledged the Camry's strengths such as "a genuinely huge
and inviting rear seat, impressive real-world fuel efficiency we observed In a three-way
comparison , the four-cylinder Camry finished last behind the redesigned Honda Accord and
new Mazda6. Its third place finish was summed up by saying, "Dated styling, numb steering,
and a stiff ride undermine this best-seller's attributes. While we were impressed with its sub
While the Camry Hybrid was the fastest of the trio, the "driving experience less satisfying and
memorable than the Passat's and an interior that, while ergonomically sound and of high
quality, came across too overwrought, what with big steering wheel-mounted controls and
extra-large buttons and knobs decorating the center stack. Otherwise, this new hybrid is
arguably the best Camry ever. After a thorough redesign for the model year, the Camry carries
over unchanged. The redesign brought updated styling inside and out with sharper exterior
lines including on the new front fascia and taillights. Inside, the cabin was restyled with
upgraded materials and Toyota's new Entune infotainment system became available on SE and
XLE models. Each of the powertrains was updated for more power, better fuel economy, or
both. The Toyota Camry carries over as the popular midsize sedan was redesigned for Edgier
styling, new options, and more power and efficiency separate the current Camry from the
previous generation. Watch Originals. Join MotorTrend. Other years: Fair Market Price:? The
actual transaction price depends on many variables from dealer inventory to bargaining skills,
so this figure is an approximation. See All Specs. Toyota Camry Expert Review
motortrendauthor. Competitive fuel economy ratings Strong powertrains Roomy interior. Soft,
yet uncomfortable ride Dated styling Underdeveloped infotainment system. Expand All Vehicle
Overview. Brushing up on the basics. All Model Years The Toyota Camry is a perennial

contender for the best-selling passenger car in America, and often the winner of the title.
Nevertheless, we don't think it's the go-to choice for a family sedan shopper. Because, despite
its reputation for reliability and practicality, the Camry just doesn't stand out in any area, from
comfort to performance, technology to style. That's not the say the Camry isn't perfectly
acceptable in most regards, and even quite good in others--just that it's not better than some of
the competition in most respects. It's also easy to dress up the Camry with more personality
than you might be familiar with--by way of a V-6 engine, a sport suspension, and premium
features--so it's not quite so relentlessly straight-laced. Overall, the Camry rides and drives in a
more refined, responsive way compared to any Camry you test-drove a few years ago, and the
package and features have been much improved. Thanks to some very significant weight
savings, the base four-cylinder Camry performs better than ever, while the V-6 fills a niche for
those wanting a particularly strong, refined yet still budget-priced sedan. The Camry's interior is
one of its strong points. Thanks to a thinner front-seat design and new packaging, there's
noticeably more back-seat space in these latest versions. Ride comfort is impressive, and trunk
space is improved due to the boxier corners. Base front seats are a little disappointing, though,
and we highly recommend the sporty SE model, in part, for its much better-bolstered seats. The
SE drives better, too. Just like the previous-generation Camry, the Hybrid version feels about as
quick as the base fourâ€”possibly a little more so when you tap into full electric-motor boost.
And the mileage improvement is phenomenal: 43 mpg city, 39 highway for the LE. Hybrids now
come in LE or XLE models, and as before they give up a little trunk space not as much now
though, due to a smaller battery pack. The Camry is a five-star vehicle overall in federal
testingâ€”although it's earned four out of five stars for frontal impact, its excellent five-star side
result made the difference. Toyota reclaimed one of the top spots among mid-size sedans, with
ten standard airbags plus top overall ratings from both U. Bluetooth connectivity is included in
all trimsâ€”even the base modelâ€”and the screen-based Display Audio system, with Bluetooth
audio streaming, USB connectivity, and iPod connectivity, is now included even in the base
Camry L. A navigation system with voice recognition is also available, as is a high-end JBL
sound system, with HD Radio and satellite radio. And through Toyota's advanced Entune
systemâ€”also availableâ€”you can tap into Pandora streaming audio through your
smartphone, as well as a suite of connected services. Last year the Toyota Camry was given a
full redesign; yet if you aren't tuned in to the subtle exterior changes in new models, you might
not even have been able to tell it apart from the previous year's model. While some might wince
at that description, subtle evolution has been the Camry's specialty for the past couple of
decades. Exterior dimensions were kept the same, with only slightly different doorcuts and
tweaks to the roofline and greenhouse. It would be a stretch to call the Camry an object of
beauty from the outside, and it oozes practicality and space efficiency way more that shape,
stance, flowing form, or characterful sheetmetal. Compared to both the previous Camry and
most of its mid-size competition, the model looks a little more upright and angular. Toyota
sharpened the corners with last year's redesign they call it 'aero corners' , and its both a step
ahead for styling and aerodynamics. Squaring off the corners helps a bit with trunk space, too.
Toyota called this current Camry's design theme "Rational Tech-Dynamism," which "aims for a
rational and advanced style with sporty exterior and a modern, luxurious interior. For the most
part, Toyota holds true on that design promise inside. Thankfully, they replaced the former
interior that we saw as a 'Corolla-plus' layout with one that draws from those models higher up
the Toyota pecking orderâ€”looking influenced in part by Lexus sedans, accented with some of
the dash details from Toyota's newest SUVs, like the new 4Runner. Yet oddly, we see the
slightly larger Toyota Avalon as having taken off in an entirely different directionâ€”one that we
like better than the Camry's. Like most new models, the Camry gets a multi-layered dash
appearance; Toyota says that the layered, stitched-leather look of the instrument panel was
modeled after saddles, media players like the iPod played a role in the layout and tactile logic of
the center gauge cluster as well as the audio and climate controls. Within the Camry lineup,
you'll find a few key appearance differences, and they're significant enough to affect your
aesthetic appreciation. Sporty SE models get a split, winged air dam that we saw at times as
Subaru-influenced; but XLE and hybrid trims come with a more wide-open but louvered air dam
with XLEs getting a little extra chrome in the upper grille. To sum, the Camry doesn't push any
boundaries; in fact, next to the Chevrolet Malibu it's now looking like the most conservative
entry in its class, despite being one of the most recently updated. To some, it's a snooze, but we
think it's refreshingly different for bucking a trend and taking function and rear headroom and
trunk space over form. The Toyota Camry provides performance that's, for the most part, in line
with its conservative look; it doesn't make any visual claims to be a sport sedan, and it isn't
one. But don't dismiss all of these models for a lack of driving enjoyment, as there is at least
one hidden gem in the lineup. Some mid-size models like the Ford Fusion, Hyundai Sonata, or

Kia Optima have moved to all four-cylinder lineups, but the Camry sticks to its tried-and-true
formula of offering either four-cylinder or V-6 engines. The base horsepower, 2. It's clear this is
no premium powertrain, but it provides plenty of power for most needs. Opt for the hp, 3. In
either case, the six-speed automatic transmission shifts unobtrusively and doesn't balk to
downshift. In general, we like the base model's lighter front end and more balanced feel. There
is a way to add more fun though: Get the sporty SE model, and its stuffer springs, rebound
springs, solid stabilizer bars, and exclusive steering knuckles and lower arms. Altogether, the
package makes the Camry more responsive without riding all that harsher on most surfaces.
And you get downshift rev-matching and steering-wheel paddle-shifters that help heighten the
experience when it counts. Push the Camry hard into a corner and there's still a fair amount of
body lean, as well as lots of roll; what has changed is that it deals with recoveries and
transitions a bit better; combined with a reconfigured electric power steering system the net
effect is that it's a bit more nimbleâ€”particularly in four-cylinder form. Hybrid models were
refocused last year with the redesign, and they're now both better-performing and more
frugalâ€”and offered in LE and XLE trims. They get an Atkinson-cycle version of the four,
making hp and lb-ft, with output being horsepower altogether. The Camry still has one of the
smoothest, most comfortable rides of the mainstream mid-size sedans; and with the latest
version Toyota has succeesed in giving this model not only a more upscale feel but a little more
interior space. As opposed to some sedans that have more of a cockpit-influenced design in
frontâ€”like the Kia Optimaâ€”the Toyota Camry pushes the dash forward and the corners
outward, for an airier feel from the front seats. There's both more perceived space and more
real, useful space; and last year's redesign brought thinned pillars from the inside plus
reshaped door panelsâ€”changes that are subtle individually, but ones that add up. This is one
of the better mid-size sedans for taller adults. The back of the center console was reshaped,
while front seats were redesigned, altogether for more rear knee and legroom. Three adults still
might feel a little tight back there, but only because of shoulder room. Rear seatbacks don't
quite fold all the way flat in the Camry, and the trunk opening may make loading long objects
from IKEA or Home Depot a little challenging. That's probably not the intended purpose of the
trunk, though, and there's plenty of space for large suitcases or a big family's grocery run. Also
of note is that Camry Hybrid models no longer sacrifice rear seating comfort or trunk space; the
battery pack has become smaller and lighter compared to the previous modelâ€”although you'll
still give up some trunk space compared to the other models. The sporty SE model rides a bit
harsher, but it's worth it for the better seats you get; they're more aggressively
contouredâ€”helping both to reduce fatigue and hold you in place in cornersâ€”and noticeably
better than the spongy, flat ones you get in the most affordable Camry models. The Toyota
Camry is surprisingly quiet and well isolated from road and engine noise, thanks in part to
added sound insulation and more layers of metal at the firewall. Trims, materials, and fine
details are no longer on the chintzy side, as they have been for Camry's past; they're a little
traditional looking, yet upscale. And it feels that extra attention has been paid to what's close at
handâ€”for instance, in the chunky multi-function controllers on either side of the steering
wheel, positioned right where your thumbs can be. With last year's redesign, the Toyota Camry
went from being a subpar performer in U. Both U. From the federal government, the Camry is a
five-star vehicle overallâ€”although it's earned four out of five stars for frontal impact, its
excellent five-star side result made the difference. Mid-size sedans like the Toyota Camry span a
wide range in price and features, and the Camry is competitive every step of the way, with all
that you'd expect to see given the price, plus a few extra items in each trim. There's also a
limited-availability, base L model that you're more likely to see in rental-car fleets than on the
new-car lot. Each of the models get different upholstery and trim combinations; L and LE
models come with Silver trim and fabric seats; SE models get silver-grain trim and synthetic
leather; XLE models come with faux-woodgrain and leather, and Hybrids come with Metallic
Tech grain and in XLE Hybrid or available on the SE a leather-trimmed ultrasuede. For , all LE
and XLE grades get better color-matching on Icory seat inserts; all models with leather have
updated stitching accents; and all models have updated door trim. SE models also also get
sport seats, inch four-cylinder or inch V-6 alloy wheels, a special three-spoke leather-trimmed
steering wheel and, perhaps most importantly, a Sport mode with downshift rev-matching for
the transmission, along with steering-wheel paddle shifters. Gas mileage is a much higher
priority than it used to be for mid-size sedan shoppers, and whether or not you think that the
Camry meets your expectations depends on which model you're considering. Undoubtedly, the
Toyota Camry Hybrid is the star of the lineup for efficiency. Its hybrid powertrain achieves an
astounding 43 mpg city, 39 highway, according to the EPA. The latest Camry Hybrid includes a
readout for real-time gas mileage, as well as a power-flow display. Under some situations, given
proper charge, the lack of steep hills, and light throttle application, the Camry Hybrid can go

about a half-mile or more on electricity alone. Subaru Tesla Toyota Volkswagen Volvo. Research
By Category Body Style. Start a Loan Request Form Today! Used Cars. By Make. Tundra Venza
Yaris. Prius C Prius V Tercel. New By Year. Used By Year. Reviews Specs Photos Inventory.
Likes Cockpit is clearly laid out Standard Bluetooth across the board Ten standard airbags mpg
Hybrid. Dislikes Base front seats need more support Rear seatback doesn't fold flat Still feels
like an appliance. The Toyota Camry is no standout for design, but it's more than ever the
sensible pick for those who value comfort, value, and frugality above all else. Review continues
below. Lighter yet stronger than the previous model, the Camry packs more safety features than
ever, like a class-leading ten standard airbags, including new front passenger knee bags and
rear side airbags for outboard occupants. A rear-view camera system is offered in some
models, and an optional blind-spot monitoring system is now paired with Rear Cross Traffic
Alertâ€”with availability extended to the Camry SE. Separately, on all models, one tap of the
turn-signal stalk now initiates three blinks of the lamps. Used Toyota Camry for sale near
change location. Continue Reading. The Car Connection Consumer Review. Rate and Review
your car for The Car Connection! Tell us your own ratings for a vehicle you own. Rate your car
on Performance, Safety, Features and more. April 24, Overall Rating. Was this review helpful to
you? Browse Used Listings in your area 7. Rating breakdown on a scale of 1 to 10? Compare
the Toyota Camry against the competition. Used Toyota Camry 2, cars. Used Chevrolet Malibu 1,
cars. Used Ford Fusion 4, cars. Used Hyundai Sonata 2, cars. Used Nissan Altima 2, cars. All
Rights Reserved. Stock photography by izmo, Inc. Read our Cookie Policy. Popular searches.
My notifications My Account. More about the Camry. Overview Overview Most Popular. SE 4dr
Sedan 2. Starting MSRP. Drivetrain Drivetrain Drive type Front wheel drive Transmission
6-speed shiftable automatic. Fuel tank capacity Engine Engine Torque lb-ft rpm Base engine
size 2. Power Feature Power Feature 1 one-touch power windows yes Power mirrors yes remote
keyless power door locks yes Heated mirrors yes. Instrumentation Instrumentation low fuel
level warning yes clock yes external temperature display yes trip computer yes tachometer yes.
Front leg room Rear hip Room Rear leg room Rear shoulder room Dimensions Dimensions
Front track Curb weight lbs. Gross weight lbs. Cargo capacity, all seats in place Drag
Coefficient 0. Length Ground clearance 6. Height EPA interior volume Wheel base Width Rear
track Sponsored cars related to the Camry. Suspension Suspension four-wheel independent
suspension yes MacPherson strut rear suspension yes Front and rear stabilizer bar yes
MacPherson strut front suspension yes. Warranty Warranty Free Maintenance 2 yr. Basic 3 yr.
Drivetrain 5 yr. Rust 5 yr. Roadside 2 yr. Inventory See Camry Inventory. Sign Up. See Camry
Inventory. Make Model Year. Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine and Drivetrain. Vehicle
Listing Details. That's why we never charge last-minute, bogus fees. We believe in treating you
better--we think you should be able to get the right car at the right price without worrying about
fees taking the joy from the ride. Plus, get your car delivered as soon as the next day with our
Touchless Delivery process designed to keep you safe. Auto Boutique is proud to offer
excellent, pre-owned vehicles. With our no haggle pricing policy you can be sure you are
getting the best deal possible on every car as they already discounted and thousands below
market value. Buying a car from us is easy. Give us a call to confirm if we are partnered with
your lender. Visit our web site to fill out an application for a quick and easy approval. Thank you
for considering Auto Boutique for your next vehicle purchase. Check out this gently-used
Toyota Camry we recently got in. Save money at the pump with this fuel-sipping Toyota Camry.
This vehicle won't last long, take it home today. More information about the Toyota Camry: The
Toyota Camry has been America's top-selling passenger car for the past nine years, and for
good reason, as it's known for providing its owners with comfort, economy and reliable service.
But recent styling updates make it even more appealing to buyers. It's strong competition in the
midsize segment thanks to a reputation for quality and value per dollar. This model sets itself
apart with ride quality and V6 and hybrid versions available, impressive interior space. Start
enjoying more time in your new ride and less time at the gas station with this Toyota Camry.
One of the best things about this Toyota Camry is that it has low, low mileage. It's ready for you
to truly break it in. Marked by excellent quality and features with unmistakable refined leather
interior that added value and class to the Toyota Camry XLE. Where do you need to go today?
Just punch it into the on-board navigation system and hit the road. Interesting features of this
model are ride quality and V6 and hybrid versions available, impressive interior space Call now
This one won't last! Whether you have good credit, bad credit, no credit or even in a bankruptcy
or repossession we can help. Call us at or come on in to our Linden, New Jersey showroom and
one of our credit specialists will help you get the vehicle you deserve at a payment you can
afford. All financing subject to lender approval, rates and terms may vary. Any payments listed
are an example and not an offer or guarantee or terms and are subject to lender assessment of
credit,down payment and term. While every reasonable effort is made to ensure the accuracy of

this information, we are not responsible for any errors or omissions contained on these pages.
Please verify any information in question with your sales representative. Come see this Toyota
Camry LE. Its Automatic transmission and Gas I4 2. Comes equipped with: Air Conditioning,
MP3. Audio Input. Whether you're shopping for a new INFINITI or a quality used pre-owned
vehicle you'll receive the same first-class experience from our certified staff of factory trained
specialists. Call us today or visit us at Look at this Toyota Camry SE. This Toyota Camry
features the following options: Whiplash-lessening front seats, Vehicle stability control,
Variable assist pwr rack pinion steering, Unique SofTex sport fabric seat trim, Traction control,
Tire pressure monitor system, Sport-tuned shocks springs, Sport mesh front grille, Smart stop
technology, and Silver interior trim -inc: silver door handle accents. Drive some fun! Ride in
style with this car's fabulous leather seating. Call ASAP! This one won't last long. Premium
'turn-by-turn' navigation system included. What a deal! A perfect cold weather vehicle featuring
heated seats. You'll also love this Camry's rear view camera, convenient keyless entry, ground
effects for that detailed look, satellite ready stereo and security system. This Toyota Camry
comes Factory equipped with an impressive 4cyl, 2. Internet prices are available to everyone.
Recent Arrival! We offer Market Based Pricing so please call to check on the availability of this
vehicle. We will buy your vehicle even if you don't buy ours. See Dealer for Details. It is
equipped with a 6 Speed Automatic transmission. The vehicle is Super White with a Black
interior. It is offered As-Is, extended warranty is available. Contact the dealer for delivery details,
restrictions and costs. Popular searches. My notifications My Account. Save Search. Enter your
ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby. Search radius. Home delivery available.
Only show local listings. Year s. Price and Payment Loan Price. Engine and Drivetrain
Transmission Automatic 9, Manual Engine Type Gas 9, Cylinders 4 cylinders 8, 6 cylinders Fuel
Economy. Vehicle Listing Details Recently added listings. Listings with recent price drops. No
accidents. Check Availability. Price Drop. New Listing. Showing 1 - 18 out of 10, listings. Overall
Consumer Rating. Fast, quiet, and very comfortable. I traded in a Mini Cooper S Clubman with a
manual transmission for this car, as I wanted something more comfortable, with rear doors, that
shifted its own gears and didn't break as much. I'm into cars, and painfully picky, so I drove the
Lexus ES a little cramped and a lot expensive , the Honda Accord V6 uncomfortable seats , a
Toyota Avalon XLE Touring excellent car, but couldn't justify the premium vs. It's a luxury car in
terms of performance and comfort: It's electric car-quiet around town, the V6 is ridiculously
powerful and fast, and the seats are EXCELLENT, with lots of adjustments and terrific lumbar
support. I can get into a great driving position in about 10 seconds after someone else has
driven the car. The Bridgestones are bumpy for the first few miles after sitting overnight I think
because they develop flat spots , they don't have much grip, and they're noisy. That said, the
car's handling isn't bad It understeers into sharp corners, and you can hear the tires complain,
but it works. I knew that going in and don't mind; I'm middle-aged and I don't race around
corners anymore plus, that's not why you buy a Camry On a related note that nobody talks
about, you can shift the auto transmission manually, and it works really well. Put it in 2 on an
entrance ramp, get the revs up to 3, and stomp on it, and you'd better be holding on tightly. I'll
get less than the 25 MPG combined, and I don't care. The rush of the V6 is well worth it. My plan
is to replace the terrible tires with Michelin Primacy's, drive this thing until it's tired, then give it
to my kid so she can drive it another , miles. I think the car's just an amazing value. They didn't
charge me for the tires, just the labor for mounting and balancing The tires make an enormous
difference in the ride: they're quiet, smooth, and handle much better. Read more. Read less.
Sign Up. A majority of all used US imports have either been in accidents, been stolen, been
flooded, salvaged and rebuilt and shipped to Europe or are subject to open recalls. For 30
years, CARFAX has been collecting data on US vehicles from thousands of sources and has
helped millions of used car shoppers reduce their risk of getting stuck with a vehicle that has
costly hidden problems. For more than 30 years, CARFAX has been helping millions of used car
shoppers make better purchase decisions and avoid expensive hidden problems. In addition,
CARFAX has helped used car dealers around the world to build trust with their customers and
sell their American cars with confidence. With more than 14 billion records, CARFAX has built
up its database with the help of its partners and sources, including government offices, law
enforcement agencies, service and repair shops, car dealerships, insurance companies and
many more. In addition to publicly available information, CARFAX has collected information
from many independent reliable sources. Thanks for the service, the price was absolutely worth.
Immediately to the Internet, paid with credit card and in 10 minutes I ha
mini cooper accessory catalog
2000 honda civic hoods
dayton fuel trimmer wiring diagram

d the report. Vehicle imported from California to Lithuania. For some weeks "Babs" is now with
us and we have a lot of fun with the car. Buying Used American Cars? Search by VIN. Instant
Access. We offer you unique vehicle history to help you make better purchase decisions.
Trusted by millions of users. Worldwide market leader. The most popular blog articles How to
detect mileage rollback? Mileage rollback is one of the most occurring types of fraud in the
selling process of used cars. However, there are ways to detect mileage fraud. Even though
odometer fraud is difficult to detect for the untrained eye, it is not an impossible task. Import a
car from the USA. There are a few advantages to buying a American used car. Check the Service
History of a Car. How important is the service history of a car? CARFAX takes a look at these
questions and explains the importance of the service history of a car, as well as where you can
find the complete history of service records. Make a VIN Search.

